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Also Available in Full Color on the Web at http://members.romalodge.com/newsletter.html 

JULY 2021 ISSUE 
 

 
 
Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy.  Our 
world is finally starting to get back to normal. 
Businesses all around town are relaxing the mask 
requirements but many are still recommending social 
distancing. Baby steps, but we will get there. 
 
RIWA will move forward cautiously as we continue to 
keep everyone’s health and safety our priority. 
 
The Roma Lodge Members lounge and dining room 
continue to be open on Friday and Saturday nights 
with limited menus. We will be working during the 
coming months on plans to fully reopen the 
Members lounge. There are many things to consider 
such as staffing, inventory and of course keeping 
everyone safe. We will keep you updated on our 
progress. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet is back! If you are going 
to come out and enjoy the buffet, please note the 
following changes. When you arrive, please pay the 
bartender for your party and seat yourself. We will 
not currently have a hostess on duty. Reservations 
are always recommended as this helps us plan for 
staffing and food preparation. Pricing is $9.50, $8.50 
for seniors 55 and older and $6.50 for kids. 
 
Our carryout/curbside service will continue to be 
available to the public on Thursdays, Fridays, and 
Saturdays as well as Café Roma on Friday nights. 
Please remind your friends that these are available to 
them. 
 
Bingo is back at Roma Lodge! Bingo has always been 
an important function here at Roma Lodge and 
requires many volunteers. If you have the time to 

volunteer, please contact Jim Faraone or Mike Peratt. 
The 2021 Roma Lodge Festival will proceed as 
planned and will take place here on our grounds the 
weekend of July 23-25. We should all be excited 
about this as the festival is crucial to the financial 
wellbeing of the club. I am looking forward to a very 
successful festival. 
 
The Roma Lodge Beer Garden is now open on Friday 
evenings from 4pm till dusk and on Sunday 
afternoons from 1pm to 5pm. We are featuring craft 
beers, wines, bourbons, Old Fashioneds, and vodka 
drinks. Sandwiches include Beef, Meatball and 
Sausage bombers. Stop out and have something to 
eat and drink. Make sure to tell your friends because 
it is open to the public. 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership meeting is 
scheduled for Friday, July 9th at 7:00 PM. The next 
Roma Lodge Board of Directors meeting will be 
Tuesday, July 6th at 6:30 PM. We will continue to do 
everything we can to keep our meetings as safe as 
possible for our members. 
 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God Bless you all!) 
 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President 

 

JULY MEETING ANNOUCEMENT 
JULY 9, 2021 – 7:00 PM 
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JULY 2021 EVENTS 

 Sunday, July 4  Independence Day 
 Tuesday, July 6 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, July 9 Membership Meeting 
 Friday, July 23 2020 Summer Olympics Opening Ceremony 
 Friday, July 23 – Sunday, July 25 Roma Lodge Italian Festival 
 Thursday, July 29 National Lasagna Day 
 

Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

Suspended Until Further Notice 

 
 
 
 

DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 
FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 
BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 
We need help for July, if you would like to help, please contact: 

Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 
Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 
Jim LaBelle (July Captain):  262-995-0152 or 262-939-3470 

SUMMER BOCCE TOURNAMENT 
 

The Annual Summer Bocce Tournament is back and will be held on Sunday, August 1.  
Breakfast at 8:00 AM 

Games to start promptly at 9:00 AM 
Fee: $40 per person - $200 per 5 man/person team for the Open Division or Ladies Division 

  Price includes breakfast, lunch, and dinner. 
More details will be in next month’s newsletter, emailed, on our website, and on our Facebook page. 

 
Additional information can be found at the end of the newsletter. 

 
If you have questions, please contact: 

Dave Chiapete – (262) 939-5914, davidchiapete@hotmail.com 
 Tony Povkovich – (262) 880-5945, tjpovkovich@gmail.com 

Dave Silvani – (262) 321-1604, dsilvani@live.com  
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Charles John Daceno Sr. 
 
July 20, 1924 – June 22, 2021 
 

Charles John Daceno Sr., 96, 
passed away peacefully on 
Tuesday, June 22, 2021, at his 
residence in Parkview Gardens, 
28 days short of his 97th birthday. 
He was born in Racine on July 20, 
1924, the son of the late Jack and 
Ida (nee: Cicero) Daceno. 

 
He also went by “Chuck” and “Charlie” to his siblings 
and close friends. As a young boy Chuck took care of 
his Grandpa Cicero’s goats. He spent many of his days 
and nights with his grandfather, whom he admired 
greatly. Chuck also caddied for Mr. Fox, who owned the 
Fox Ice Company here in Racine.  His father, worked for 
the Fox Ice Company for over 40 years. Chuck would 
often carry two bags, Mr. Fox’s, and another executive 
from the company. While growing up on Rapids Drive, 
Chuck would play a lot of baseball with his buddies, 
including Jimmy Grant, who went on to play 
professionally with the Chicago White Sox. 
 
On July 22, 1943, 2 days after his 19th birthday, he 
married Edith Chiappetti, a few days later he left to serve 
his country during WWII. Edith preceded him in death 
on November 19, 1993. Chuck served his country from 
1943 until 1946. First based at Camp Hulen in Palacio, 
Texas. There, he was on the ammunition detail and 
chauffeur for the battalion commander. Chuck, along 
with his comrades, stormed Omaha Beach, in Saint-
Mere-Eglise, France on D-Day. He was a member of the 
553rd Anti-Aircraft Artillery Automatic Weapons 
Battalion Mobile Battery “B”. He was honored by Roma 
Lodge, seven years ago, for receiving the Battle Star 
Award. 
 
Chuck was a blue-collar worker his entire life. Working 
for the Racine Fire Department, and later for Twin Disc 
Inc. When he retired from Twin Disc his title was 
Stationary Engineer. Chuck’s outside activates included 
being a member of Roma Lodge, where he participated 
in golf and bocce ball leagues, which he genuinely 
enjoyed. He also golfed in numerous leagues 
throughout Racine, last golfing with his son, Chuck Jr. at 
the age of 90. 
 
Chuck also enjoyed refurbishing old cars. His pride and 
joy was the 1931 Ford Coupe he fully restored. He later 
traded that car to the Hall of Famer and Green Bay 
Great, Don Hutson for a brand-new Chevrolet when Mr. 
Hutson owned the dealership here. Chuck also owned 
a 1969 and 1970 Lincoln Continental, which he 
continually worked on. Chuck played the accordion, 

from the time he was a young boy, along with several 
other instruments. Learning to play them “By Ear”. He 
loved to sing and dance. Chuck was an avid Packer Fan 
and never missed a game. 
 
Chuck was a true-blue family man. He celebrated every 
holiday with his immediate family. He would always help 
anyone who needed something fixed or needed a ride. 
He took care of his wife, Edith, for many years. 
Sacrificing many times, missing events or just being with 
his buddies. 
 
Chuck was a longtime member of St. Lucy Catholic 
Church; where he married his first wife, Edith in 1943, 
and his second wife, Alice in 1995, and Roma Lodge. 
 
Surviving are his son, Chuck (Mary Virginia “Chiki’) 
Daceno Jr.; granddaughter, Alycia Daceno; great 
grandchildren, Abby Dobbs and Hunter Dobbs; brother, 
Phillip (Carol) Daceno; sisters, Lucy (Tony Salituro) 
Greene, and Jackie Skaggs; brother-in-law, William 
Olive; his second wife, Alice Wolf Daceno; her children 
Ron (Veronica) Wolf, Rob (Debbie) Wolf, Ray (Jean) 
Wolf, Sherry Aukland, Linda (Bob ) Mikulecky, Randy 
(Sheryl) Wolf, Kim (Davis) Jensen and Ricky Wolf, along 
with their families. Chuck is also survived by many 
loving cousins, nieces, nephews, other relatives and 
friends, including his favorite cousin Don Cicero, who 
shares the same date of birth, but is much younger. In 
addition to his parents, Chuck was preceded in death by 
his granddaughter, Marisa Daceno; sisters, Rosemary 
Bouwma, Sarah Rollo, Margaret Reed, and Genevieve 
Olive, and Rosalie Daceno; brothers-in-law, Howard 
Greene, Joe Rollo, Ezra Reed, and Henry Bouwma. 
 
A Celebration of Chuck's Life will be held in the funeral 
home on Thursday, July 1st at 11:00 a.m., with Rev. 
Mark R. Jones officiating. Visitation will in the funeral 
home that Thursday, from 9:30 a.m. until the time of the 
service. Burial, with full military honors, will follow in Holy 
Cross Cemetery Hwy 32. Roma Lodge Service will be 
at 10:45 a.m. 
 
DRAEGER-LANGENDORF FUNERAL HOME 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Chuck’s family. 
 
Richard L. Pelletieri “Dick” 
 
October 3, 1932 – June 26, 2021 
 

Entered into Eternal Life on 
Saturday, June 26, 2021 at age 
88. Beloved husband of Patricia 
(nee McLafferty) for 65 years. 
Loving father of Richard Jr., Karen 
(Peter) Koszyczarek, Kathleen 
(Steve) Petrovich and Diane (Jeff)  
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Toczek. Proud grandfather of 10. Cherished great-
grandfather of 15. Great-great grandfather of 9. 
Godfather of 3. Dear brother of Eugene (the late Peggy) 
Pelletier and sister-in-law Bonnie (the late Ronald) 
McLafferty. Also loved by nieces, nephews, cousins, 
other family and friends. Loved by his dogs Tilly and 
Bella. 
  
Preceded in death by his brother Vincent (Elizabeth) 
Pelletieri, parents Elias and Rockatella (nee Cavallo) 
Pelletieri and in-laws Joseph and Dorothy (nee Wolf) 
McLafferty. 

  
Dick was a proud Korean War Veteran. 
  
Service information is pending at this time. 
 
KRAUSE FUNERAL HOMES 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Dick’s family. 
 
 
 
  

 
Please submit your stories for future articles.  The purpose of this feature is to highlight members hobbies, jobs, travels, 
etc. and allow us to get to know our fellow members. 
 
If you would like to submit a story for a future newsletter, please send it to me.  
(Jon Morelli – roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com) 
 

BOCCE LEAGUES 
 

Bocce leagues are set to resume in September.  We will have a captains/player meeting in July or August.  More 
details to come soon. 

If you have questions, please contact: 
Dave Chiapete, Co-Chair – (262) 939-5914, davidchiapete@hotmail.com 

Dave Silvani, Co-Chair – (262) 321-1604, dsilvani@live.com 
Jim Silvani – (262) 939-8139, silvanijames@gmail.com 

Tony Povkovich – (262) 880-5945, tjpovkovich@gmail.com 

AUGUST 2021 EVENTS 

 Wednesday, August 4 Coast Guard Birthday 
 Wednesday, August 4 National Chocolate Chip Cookie Day 
 Monday, August 9 V-J Day 
 Tuesday, August 10 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, August 13 Membership Meeting 
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The raffle is an especially important part of our festival and is our insurance against 
bad weather.  It is a major source of income for the festival and our club.  As of 
Wednesday, June 23rd over 1/3 of our members have not picked up their tickets. 
 
Please help make our festival a success.  Stop by the Hall of History to get your tickets 
and sell as many as you can. 

 
Greetings from the Festival Executive Committee 
Final plans and supporting programs for the 42nd Annual Roma Lodge Italian Festival are progressing.  Now, we must 
focus our attention on the following important issues that must be successfully completed before the festival gates 
open. 
 
Festival Mass 
This year also marks the 42nd year of the Festival Mass to be held Sunday at 10:30 a.m. in the Vittoria Colonna Hall.  
Please, let us continue this Italian tradition and fill the hall for a beautiful Sunday mass.  It is a wonderful opportunity 
to express our thanks.  
 
“Food and Beverage” and Admission Ticket Sales 
Volunteers are still needed to staff the “Food and Beverage” and Admission Ticket Sales booths, especially night shifts 
on Friday and Saturday.  Contact Jeff DeMatthew, (262) 880-7474 to offer your services.  You can’t buy food and 
beverages without tickets!  Joe Nemec and Mark Soine have a group busy building new ticket booths! 
 
Pepper Cutting 
On Monday, July 19th volunteers are needed in the Roma Lodge kitchen to help cut and prepare the peppers for 
bombers. The action begins at 8:00 am.  Please bring your own sharp knife and a cutting board. A light lunch is 
provided. Contact Don Cicero (262)-994-6304  
 
Pizza and Mostaccioli Bowl Booth 
The Pizza and Mostaccioli Bowl booth is in need of more help.  They have lost some regular booth workers and we 
will be serving all the Mostaccioli out of their booth this year.  Please contact Joe Jardina at (262) 989-6510 to 
volunteer.  Pizza, Pizza, Pizza! 
 
Sausage Bomber, Chicken Sandwich, and Tomato Salad Booth 
The Sausage Bomber booth could use a few helping hands! Contact Dave Ruffalo at (262) 456-1771 to volunteer for 
this booth. Any day surrounded by the smell of sausage is a good day! 
 
Café Roma 
Kitchen Volunteers – Dennis Porcaro (262) 884-9121, Serving Volunteers – Mary Jo Diem (262)-332-7877 
 
Fried Snacks and Corn 
Contact Frank Bisotti at (262) 914-1880. If it’s not fried, it’s not a Festival! 
 
Beef and Meatball Bombers 
Joe Cicero (414) 379-1620 for Beef, Joe Porcaro for Meatballs Mmmmmmmmm! 
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Beer/Beverage Bars 
Volunteers are needed to staff the beer tent.  Beer sales help food sales! Contact Art Rozzoni  (262) 637-6312. 
 
Raffle Ticket Sales on Grounds during the Festival 
Doug Goebel is coordinating people to help work shifts selling $20,000 Raffle Tickets during the festival.  A decent 
amount of raffle tickets are sold during the festival, so please consider helping him out. He can be contacted at (262) 
554-7316. 
 
“6-Pack” Member Admission Plan 
All Roma Lodge and Vittoria Colonna Lodge members will be given the opportunity to purchase 6-packs of admission 
tickets – six tickets for $6.00. There is a limit of one 6-pack per member. These tickets will be available for purchase 
at the July members meetings of both Lodges. No 6-pack tickets will be sold after July 16th. Call Art Rozzoni, (262) 
637-6312. 
 
Set up and Tear Down 
Since this is the first time our festival will be held on our grounds on Spring St we will be doing setup probably Tuesday 
through Thursday July 20 – 22nd.  Contact Michael Kroes at (262) 210-2947 to volunteer.  Tear down will begin 
immediately after the festival on Sunday afternoon with the final equipment being removed on Monday, July 26th. 
 
On-site and Off-site Parking 
New this year, we will need assistance for On-site and Off-site Parking.  We need some volunteer young adults with 
a captain for shifts of parking cars on our grass areas.  They will direct cars to parking slots.  Grass area parking staffing 
is from 4pm – midnight. 
 
Off-site parking will be at St. Paul the Apostle Church, Assembly of God Church, Racine Community Church of the 
Nazarene, and Sonnenberg School.  The off-site teams can consist of an adult and a few young people as they are 
there to collect donations for the shuttle and volunteers and just make sure that cars park only on the asphalt parking 
slots.  These can be staffed by local sports or high school groups.  Offsite parking lot staffing is from 6 pm until 
midnight. 
 
Please contact Patrick Diem at (414) 530-2988 to inquire and volunteer or if you know a group he can contact. 
 
Raffle Ticket Sales! 
There are still a lot of Raffle Tickets at the lodge.  Support your lodge by picking up your allotted tickets and purchasing 
or selling them. Please consider helping deliver tickets to lodge members who may not be able to pick them up..  
New this year – you can send in a check for your raffle tickets to the lodge along with what name you want filled out 
on the tickets and the ticket committee will put labels on your tickets for you and return the claim tickets.  Mail your 
check to Roma Lodge, ATTN Rick Tringali, 7130 Spring St. Mt. Pleasant, WI 53406.  Contact Rick Tringali (aka “The 
Ticket Guy”) if you need more tickets to sell: (262) 504-9950.   
 
50/50 Raffle! 
Finally, Mark and Pam Mano have volunteered to head up a 50/50 cash raffle during the festival this year.  They will 
be organizing selling and drawing of winners throughout the festival grounds during the festival.  Contact Mark for 
more information. 
 
VITTORIA COLONNA LODGE SOUTH TENT 
Bakery (Friday) – Vicki Christensen Bakery (Saturday) – Laura Catrine 
Cannoli & Cream Puffs – Paula Weller Fried Dough – Jayme Miller 
Ice Cream – Celia Bagley & Ruth Miller 
Popcorn & Slushies (Friday) – Julie Peterson Popcorn & Slushies (Saturday) – Carol Rawlinko 
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Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 
Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in July 

 
July 1 Joe Clementi July 11 Brian Pulda July 25 Alan Faraone 
 Michael Clementi July 16 Jon Hay July 26 Charles Mazurek 
 Dan Litrenta  John Lapetina  Carey Tempesta 
 William D. Pucci  Michael Miceli July 29 Francesco Chirico 
 Mark Soine July 17 Martin DeFatte  Gregory Pitts 
July 2 George Chardukian July 20 Robert Basil July 30 Tom Befera 
July 6 James Haase  Don Cicero  Anthony Morelli 
 Joseph Povkovich  Joseph Lipari July 31 Dan Cupertino 
July 10 Chuck Domanico July 23 Charles Funk  Joseph Porcaro  
July 11 Matthew DeCheck July 24 Michael Ansani    
 
List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files. Contact Mike Peratt, 
mperatt22@yahoo.com if corrections are needed. 

 

 
The following gentleman was screened and recommended by the Membership Committee for vote at the 
August 13, 2021 Membership Meeting.  The Board unanimously approved the recommendation at the June 8, 
2021 Board Meeting.  
 
Robert C. Vallone  - Age 56  
Lives in Racine, WI  
Born in Racine  
Self employed  
Married (Elizabeth) no children  
Father is of Italian descent  
Proponent: William Pucci Jr.  
 
The following gentlemen were screened and recommended by the Membership Committee for vote at the July 
9, 2021 Membership Meeting.  The Board unanimously approved the recommendation at the May 11, 2021 
Board Meeting.  
 
Paul J. Nolden  - Age 49 Anthony J. Ruffalo - Age 21 
Lives in Racine, WI Lives in Racine, WI 
Born in Racine Born in Racine 
General Manager at Rockwell Automation Plumber with Lee Plumbing 
Married (Carrie Pucci Nolden) with two children Single 
Wife is of Italian descent Parents are of Italian descent 
Proponent: William Pucci Sr. Proponent: David Ruffalo 
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The first “Coffee and Cars” of the 2021 season was held on Saturday, June 12th.  It was a beautiful, bright sunny day.  A total of 
100 vehicles participated.  Many thanks to all and especially to Jon Morelli and Keith Stannis for taking over as Co-Chairmen for 
the 2021 “Coffee and Cars” season.  We know they will do an exceptional job.  Please keep in mind, all makes and models are 
welcome.  “If your car is special to you, then it’s special to us”.  Hope to see you on Saturday, July 10th at “Coffee and Cars”!!!  

  

Our great volunteers and good weather are the keys to a successful 
morning of “Coffee and Cars”. 
L-R: Ken Scolaro, Co-Chair Jon Morelli, Vince Morelli, Jeff DeMatthew, 
Co-Chair Keith Stannis. 

Master Chief Bob Starr, Reed Reilly, Erin Reilly, Bre Starr and Ray Starr 
show off their 1945 Willys Jeep with a 1944 Lineman’s trailer. 

Mark and Pam Mano are all smiles with their 1990 Corvette convertible. 

Rick DeRose enjoys the morning with Beth Nielsen and his beautiful 
blue 2019 Grand Sport Corvette. 
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Lenny Juliano and his 2003 Corvette. 

Roma Lodge Past Presidents thank Tom Garbo and Garbo Motors for 
their participation. 
L-R:  Rick Bonanno, Joe Porcaro, Don Cicero, Dave Chiapete. Dan and Jordan Takerian and their 1967 Corvette. 

Joe and Dennis Porcaro make our popcorn. 

Jimmy and Brenda LaBelle keep a count of the cars. 
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Roma Lodge congratulates the recipients of the 2020 Roma Lodge Scholarships! 
 

Roma Lodge Merit Scholarship recipients: 
Alexis Betker, $4,000, daughter of Jim and Allyson Betker 
Hannah Gehrke, $500, daughter of Dennis and Lisa Gehrke 
Emma Silvani, $500, daughter of Dave and Briana Silvani 
  
Russell and Helen Missureli Scholarship recipient: 
Dominic Gullo, $1,000, son of William and Connie Gullo  
 

Alexis Betker, valedictorian of Washington 
Park High School in Racine. She plans to 
attend Western Illinois University and 
major in biology.  She will be a member of 
the Leatherneck women’s soccer team. 
Alexis was a 12-time letter winner in golf, 
basketball and soccer. She has been 
named to multiple all-conference, all- 

county, and all-state teams.  At Park, Alexis was a member 
of National Honor Society, DECA, LINK crew, Student 
Ambassadors, Positive Impact and Leaders of the Pride. 
Alexis has participated in numerous volunteer activities 
including Roma Lodge Italian Festival, Salvation Army bell 
ringing, Home Harbor assisted living, Racine Community 
Thanksgiving Feast, scorekeeping at parochial basketball 
tournaments, Main Project food giveaway, and Covid Can 
Wars.  Alexis’s career goal is to be a physician assistant.  
 
Thanks! 
 
 

Hannah Gehrke, a graduate of Union 
Grove High School, plans to attend UW La 
Crosse and major in Biology. Upon earning 
her undergraduate degree, she plans on 
continuing her education to become a 
Physician Assistant. Hannah achieved high 
honors for each semester of her high 

 school career and has been a member of the National 
Honor Society since her sophomore year. She was also 
granted membership in the National Society of High 
School Scholars. Her high school activities included being 
a member of Key Club, HOSA, and Student Council where 
she was the vice president of her senior class. Hannah was 
also involved in athletics and played basketball as well as 
being on the varsity cross country and soccer teams. 

Outside of school, Hannah played club soccer and 
volunteered her time at Union Grove High School's youth 
soccer camp and events at St. Robert Bellarmine Parish. 
 

My name is Emma Silvani. I am 
graduating from the R.E.A.L. School and 
plan to continue my education at Eckerd 
College in St. Petersburg, Florida 
studying marine science and veterinary 
medicine. Reading has always been a 
passion of mine, so I am very excited for 
Eckerd’s Literary Arts Program. I am  

planning to apply to the Disney College Program my 
sophomore year in hopes to work on the animal care staff 
at Animal Kingdom one day. Since I was a child, I have 
always been drawn to the water.  Living and learning 
outside is the perfect place for me, so the choice to attend 
Eckerd was an easy one to make. Thank you so much for 
the scholarship that will allow me to chase my dreams in 
sunny Florida!  
 
 

Dominic Gullo, I am a 2021 graduate 
of Saint Catherine’s High School. I 
enjoyed my time at Saint Cat’s where 
I made lifelong friends and played 
varsity baseball. I am thankful for the 
faculty that helped me prepare for 
college. I will be attending Carthage 

 college and majoring in Finance with a minor in Film and 
New Media Arts. 
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Roma Lodge Golf League 
(Reported by Rick Bonanno and Pat Tierney) 

 
The Roma Lodge Golf League continued its 2021 season on Monday, May 17th at Ives Grove Golf Course.  To date, there have 
been four outings and one scramble, with an average of 18 members participating.  The league Chairman, Pat Tierney, is 
pleased with the turnout and the opportunity to see all the guys on a regular basis.  He indicated he is encouraged by the 
consistent turnout, however, “there is always room for more golfers.”  After golfing, the group gathers in the members bar 
room for a light dinner and camaraderie.  Thanks to all the participants.  
  

L to R:  Pat Diem, George Chardukian, Pat Tierney, Gary Lipor, Bill Pucci, Jr. 

L to R:  Paul Costanzo, Mike Peratt, Bino 
Ammendola, John Passarelli, Chuck Funk 

L to R:  Don Cicero, Ron Brodsko, Joe Porcaro, Dave Pagliaroni 

L to R:  Steve Johnson, Tony Catrine, Dan Marani, 
Guy Schetter 

L to R:  Don Vena, Darel Suokko, Rick Bonanno, Dennis 
Porcaro 
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Roma Lodge Members Lounge & Bar Menu 
 

Basket of Fries ----------------------------------------------------------------- $2.50 

Basket of Cheese Fries -------------------------------------------------------  $4.75 

Fried Meatballs ----------------------------------------------------------------  $6.95 

Fried Ravioli --------------------------------------------------------------------  $5.50 

Fried Ravioli/Meatball Combo --------------------------------------------  $6.50 

Mozzarella Sticks -------------------------------------------------------------  $5.00 

Appetizer Combo -------------------------------------------------------------  $6.00 

Chicken Tenders --------------------------------------------------------------  $4.95 
Buffalo Chicken Wings --------------------------------------------------  10/$8.50 
 20/$16.00 
*Hamburger w/Fries ---------------------------------------------------------  $6.75 
(Served w/ Lettuce, Tomato, & Pickle) 

*Cheeseburger w/Fries ------------------------------------------------------  $7.25 
(Served w/ American Cheese, Lettuce, Tomato, & Pickle) 

Grilled Chicken Sandwich w/Fries ----------------------------------------  $7.25 
(Served w/ Lettuce, Tomato & Pickle) 

*Filet Medallion Bomber ---------------------------------------------------  $9.95 
(Mushrooms, Onions & Peppers mixed with Cheddar Cheese) 

Large Pizza --------------------------------------------------------------------  $11.95 

Additional Toppings ---------------------------------------------------------  $2.00 
(Sausage, Pepperoni, Onion, Mushroom, Peppers, Tomato, Black Olives, Giardiniera, etc.) 

Angel Hair w/Red Sauce or Garlic & Oil --------------------------------  $7.50 
(Served w/ 2 Meatballs & 2 Breadsticks) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Friday 
Pork Chops -- $11.95 

(Served w/ Peppers, 
Onions, & Side of 

Applesauce) 

 

Saturday  
Pork Chops -- $11.95 

(Served w/ Peppers, 
Onions, & Side of 

Applesauce) 
Lasagna --- $9.95 

(Served w/ 2 Breadsticks) 

Friday Night 
Fish Fry 

All You Can Eat & 
Served w/ Coleslaw 

& Fries 

$9.95 

*Whether dining in or preparing food at home, consuming raw or under-cooked meats, seafood, 
shellfish, or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness 
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

  

 

 
 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 
Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for August 2021 Newsletter is July 20, 2021.  Comments, suggestions, and 
articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli,  Roma Lodge Secretary 


